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As so many others, the school has been impacted by lockdown restrictions from 

March 2020–July 2020 and January 2021–March 2021.  Remote learning has been in 

place for the majority of students whilst the school has remained open for vulnerable 

students and children of keyworkers.  Our students have worked really well remotely 

and we are hugely proud of them.  In addition, many have undertaken many challenges 

for school, charity and wellbeing. 

 

The school has been grateful for the kind offers from members of the local community 

to support our students during this time including offers to help implement mass testing 

in March.  The staff at school have supervised and processed hundreds of tests, in 

addition to their ‘day’ jobs and this collegiate spirit has been excellent. 

 

In addition we would like to publicly thank the Parish Council for supplying two laptops 

for vulnerable families in the area.  This, alongside similar offers from other local 

councils, and the donation of other devices from businesses and residents, has made 

a huge difference to the learning experience of students this Spring and will continue 

to support their out of hours learning in the future. 

 
 
 
 
Maéve Taylor 
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